
My name is Tim Huck and I am asking for your vote to be placed on Lake Forest 
Estates Board of Directors. I am running for the board because I truly believe Lake 
Forest is a great place to live and has so much to offer and I want to make sure that 
continues in the future. 
  
I grew up in Zell, MO and attended Ste. Genevieve High school. Upon graduating, I 
enlisted in the Navy and served 12 years. During my time in the Navy I was a mechanic 
in the Navy's Construction Battalion, better known as the Navy Seabees. I finished my 
career at Dam Neck Special Warfare Development Group supporting SEAL Team Six. 
Upon leaving the Navy, I stayed in Virginia Beach, Virginia working for Decked out 
Builders were I specialized in deck building for four years. In 2000, my wife Tricia and I 
moved back to Missouri and have resided in Lake Forest ever since where we raised 
our three children. 
  
Since moving back to Missouri, I have worked for Paul Stolzer Construction from 2000 
to 2012 building custom homes. From there I worked for LHoist North America 
(Chemical Lime) from 2012 to 2022. I am currently employed at Jokerst Landscaping 
building custom patios, flower beds and retaining walls. 
  
I believe living in this community for as long as I have and my construction background 
will be beneficial and helpful in continuing to make Lake Forest a great place to live. 
  
Thanks for your consideration. 
  
Tim Huck 
 


